
 

 
 
 
Dear Employer, 
 
We are pleased that you are partnering with Martha’s Vineyard Regional High 
School and our Work Study, Mentorship, Cooperative Education Program. Due 
to the Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic we are asking that all employers meet 
or exceed the Commonwealth of Massachusetts COVID 19 guidelines for their 
employees’ safety. If for any reason you need to change your safety procedures 
and you cannot meet the Commonwealth of Massachusetts COVID 19 
guidelines, the student will return to school. 
 
I agree to share our ​COVID 19 Control Plan​ with Martha’s Vineyard Regional 
High School and have a school representative visit our site and review our 
COVID 19 Control Plan​ before the student starts working.  
 
 
Name of Business__________________________________________________________ 
 
Name of Supervisor________________________________________________________ 
 
Signature of Employer______________________________________________________ 
 
Date:______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please contact the CTE office if you have any questions. 
 
 

 



 

Fran Finnigan 
Assistant to the Director 
ffinnigan@mvyps.org 
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